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January 12, 2022 

TO: School Board Members 

FROM: Jermaine V. Fleming, Ed.D. 
Acting Chief Strategy & Operations Officer 

VIA: Dr. Vickie L. Cartwright 
Interim Superintendent of Schools 

SUBJECT:  SUPERINTENDENT’S 2022/23 SCHOOL ATTENDANCE AREA RECOMMENDATIONS 

Due to the limitations on in-person gatherings imposed by the global corona virus disease of 
2019 pandemic, and the inherent inequity of a fully virtual process which would inevitably 
impact participation of many stakeholder groups, the annual community school boundary 
process was put into abeyance this year. It is therefore my recommendation that all school 
attendance areas remain the same in the 2022/23 school year as they are in the 2021/22 
school year. 

As there are no recommended attendance area changes, public meetings to discuss the  
2022/23 school attendance areas and school usage for all elementary, middle, high and 
combination schools will be held during regularly scheduled School Board Meetings on 
February 15, 2022 and March 15, 2022, in the Kathleen C. Wright School Board Room. 

If you need additional information, please contact Jill Young, director, Demographics & 
Enrollment Planning Department at 754-321-2565. 
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